
Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.

Sasseo Primitivo 
Prominant tobacco and 
leather on the nose, ripe 

blackberry and blueberry 
with hints of cocoa and 

baking spice.  Juicy, 
revealing rich fruits, 
sweet herbs and milk 

chocolate.


